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STARS OF THE WEEK 
 



 

STARS OF THE TERM 
 

 



 

 

 the 23 
year 5 children who represented the school at the    
Barnstaple schools cricket festival on Wednesday at the 
Barnstaple and Pilton Cricket Club.
 
The children were split in two teams and competed 
against other schools from the local area. 
 
Both teams won all of their games and came away with 
winners medals for their efforts 
 
Well done team OV. 
 



 Week commencing— Monday, 30th June  
Please see website for Vegan/Dairy and gluten free options 

 

 School Diary Dates 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

https://eequ.org/devonhaf
https://www.devon.gov.uk/children-families-education/child-family-support/family-support/haf-programme/information-for-parents/



